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As agreed at a previous October Statutory meeting a list of the ring numbers allocated to clubs would be provided to all 
members.  Please list the details required on this sheet or, if information is already contained in your Federation 
Booklet, you may provide that instead.  The Council agree to a charge of £20.00 to each Federation which would cover 
the cost of printing and providing these lists to your members via their Clubs and an invoice is enclosed. 
 

PLEASE ENSURE CURRENT TELEPHONE NUMBERS ARE SUPPLIED 
 
Fed. Name  

 

Fed Letter on Ring  (e.g. SU 06 ?? 12345) 
 
Ring Numbers 
From To 

 
Club Name 

Secretary Name  
& Telephone Numbers 

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
Your list will be published in the BHW only if the SHU Office receives it in time for 

processing (if possible by mid to late January). 


